
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

 
7th February 2018 

 
Dear fellow Residents,   
 
 
We have received a notification that The Sound of 
Music will be showing shortly at Teatro Montecasino. 
 
 
If we can get a minimum of 20 patrons keen to see this 
performance at a mid-week show, we can get a special 
reduced price. 
 
 
If enough patrons wish to see this show, I can make a 
block booking. Full price tickets cost R500 each. 
 
 
If anyone is interested please contact Ian Stuart on 
ian.stuart@mweb.co.za, or by  SMS on 0824950498 as 
soon as possible, preferably by 16th February.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Chris Edwards -  ResCom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about The Sound of Music 
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